Medina, Feliee
]

Sent: Monday, May 20, 2024 3:10 PM

To: Medina, Felipe

Cc: Nitollama, Philip

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: Handicap Parking Downtown Residential

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the City of Riverside. It was not sent by any City official
or staff. Use caution when opening attachments or links.

My address is 3019 Brockton Ave. Thank you for your assistance with my request. |||}

Sent from the all new AOL app foriOS
On Monday, May 20, 2024, 2:21 PM, Medina, Felipe <FeMedina@riversideca.gov> wrote:

Good afternoonill

| am reaching out to you regarding the request for ADA (handicap) on-street parking in front
of your residence. | wanted to see if you may provide your address or the property address
inquiring about ADA on-street parking. This will help as an example in the preparation of a
report for an on-street ADA residential program to present to the Transportation Board.

Thank you for your time and | hope to hear from you soon.

Sincerely,

Felipe Medina Jr. | Associate Traffic Engineer

City of Riverside | www.RiversideCA.qov
Public Works Department — Traffic Engineering
3900 Main Street, Riverside, CA 92522
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